
1

*CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

From: STEVEN PECK <steven-peck@msn.com>

Sent: Friday, November 23, 2012 4:40 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Subject: Appeal for property at 363 Hawthorne Avenue East

  

  

  

Legisative Hearing Officer Marcia C. 
Moermond                                                                       November 23rd 2012 ,  

  

  

The Camper in question has just been towed off the property; it was given to a salvager 
for its removal. 

I was able to salvage the stove, refrigerator, power converter, water holding tank and 

pump, water heater, and furnace that I intend to use in the 1954 REO Civil Defense 
rescue vehicle’s conversion if I am allowed to keep the truck.  

  

  

Sincerely,  Steven Peck   

  


